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September 1, 2022


Dear Brother Knight:

As is the case for many Knights of Columbus councils, St. Joseph’s has worked diligently during its history to raise funds in support of charitable causes within our community, fulfilling the first charge of a Knight -- Charity.  Over the last several years, however, requests for council funds throughout our order have become more acute, with councils often needing additional monies to offer assistance to charities and causes.  
To assist its councils in raising more funds for their charitable works, 
the Ohio State Council has significantly reworked the 
FOOTBALL FUND CRAZR ticket program!
The program covers the last 10 weeks of games played by the NFL this season – games from November 6, 2022 to January 8, 2023. Ticket holders with the four teams that score the most – or the least – number of points in that given week of games are eligible winners. During the sweepstakes, over $25,000 in prizes will be awarded to more than 230 winners – ranging from $40 to $400 each week. Winners will be notified and paid automatically each week by the Ohio State Council.
So, what does this mean for St. Joseph’s? 
Under the revised program, if the State Council reaches their quota of 35,960 tickets sold, and we assist by selling our assigned quota of 000 tickets, our council’s state per capita tax fees will be waived – last year totaling $ 0000!  As an added bonus, the council will receive at least $5.50 to $9.00 rebate for each ticket sold, at least $000! The more tickets we sell – the more rebate amount we get back!

In support of this program, I ask for your help by either buying or selling the two sweepstakes tickets that are enclosed in this mailing. The cost for each ticket is $20 – with equates to only $2 per week to participate in the sweepstakes program and be eligible for prizes.  
To purchase tickets, make your check payable to “St. Joseph’s” and use the enclosed envelope to mail your payments and ticket stub to Financial Secretary Gary Eckstein, 168 Chestnut Commons Drive, Commercial Point, Oh 43116. Submission deadline is NOVEMBER 5, 2022 – SO ACT NOW.  
Your support of this endeavor will be very helpful to our council good works-- and be greatly appreciated.  Thank you in advance for your help!
Fraternally,

Gary Eckstein
Grand Knight
